
May 7, 2020 

TO: SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT BOND COMMITTEE 
 Portland Public Schools 

FROM:

I am not 
able to tune into your meeting this evening, I am submitting these c

comments are my own. 

First, as you know, the currently closed Smith School is an indispensable asset and safety valve to manage K-5 
enrollment shifts and growth in Southwest Portland. The Ashcreek N



Considering all of these factors, I am pleased that the District is considering a shorter Bond period and asking 
voters to approve a smaller funding request this November. Under present economic conditions and personal 
hardship, I believe an 8-year, $1.4 billion dollar request �t even if it maintained the current levy rate �t would not 
fare well at the ballot box. 

I would encourage the Committee to consider another 4-year bond measure that would focus on the currently 
pressing technology, educational and facility needs, as well as completing the high school modernizations that 
will require additional funding. At the same time, to properly prepare for the anticipated rebound in K-5 
enrollments within the Wilson cluster, I strongly urge that the District e


